
Many of our activities have closed down for the summer with some exceptions:  
 
We continue to hold Church School each Sunday morning at 9:00 a.m.  
 
There is a Fellowship Dinner after worship on the 4th Sunday of the month. 
 
On the first Sunday of the month, we collect money for our Four Cents A Meal Offering. 25% of 
the offering benefits Hedgesville Loaves and Fishes and the other 75% is sent to the PCUSA 
for world-wide hunger programs. It is called Four Cents A Meal because it is 
suggested that each family contribute four cents for each meal each family member 
eats in one month, i.e. a family of four would contribute 16 cents per meal per day. 
16 cents x 3 meals a day = 48 cents. 48 cents x 30 days = $14.40 per month. 
 
The Session meets on the 4th Tuesday of each month. 
 
The PNC continues to search for a new pastor for our church. 


